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Fruitland Primary School

301 N. Division Street

Fruitland, MD  21826

410-677-5171
Fax:  410-677-5176
Mr. Dave Harris

Dr. Renee Hall 
Principal

Assistant Principal

_______________________________________________________________________________________

October 14, 2015
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We are pleased to share that kindergarteners will be taking a walking field trip in our Fruitland Community to enrich our units of study. This special trip will take place on Thursday, November 19, 2015 from 9:30AM-1:30PM. We will be visiting the following places: Post Office, Town Hall, Police Department and Fire Department.  After visiting all four destinations, we will join at the Fruitland Park for a picnic and then return to school.  If you are interested in chaperoning for this trip, please indicate so and return the bottom portion of the form with your child.  Permission slips are due by November 13, 2015. 
We will wear our tie dye T-shirts.  The Fruitland Police will escort us on this walking field trip.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch (disposable bag) with their name marked on it. Please do not send anything in plastic containers.  Please indicate below if your child needs to be provided with a bagged lunch by the cafeteria. 
As with all school trips, the possibility of delays exist.  If there is a one hour delay, the field trip will be delayed by one hour.  If there is a two hour delay or school is closed, the trip will be postponed. If inclement weather, the trip will be rescheduled for *Friday, November 20, 2015.
In order for your child to participate in this field trip, your permission must be given.  Every precaution to insure your child’s safety will be taken.  Proper instruction and supervision before and during the trip are necessities that will be guaranteed to you.  It is possible that accidents over which we have no control may occur.  If such is the case, it is understood that the school will not be held responsible.  Naturally, the school insurance, which many of you have purchased, is in effect from the time your child leaves home until they return.  Please sign and return the bottom of this letter if you give permission for your child to go on this trip.  

As always, should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s homeroom teacher at (410) 677-5171.  

Sincerely,

Kindergarten Teachers 

(( Please detach and return permission slip by November 14, 2014.  ()

I give _______________ (child’s name) permission to attend the walking field trip to the Fruitland Town Hall, Police Department, Post Office and Fire Dept. on *Thursday, November 20, 2014.  I have read and understand the information provided to me.

I do not give _______________ the walking field trip to the Fruitland Town Hall, Police Department, Post Office and Fire Dept. on *Thursday, November 20, 2014.  
________________________________________


___________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature 





Date 

____ I wish to serve as a chaperone for this field trip. (Chaperones selected by lottery – you will be notified)

____ I wish for the cafeteria to provide lunch for my child whose account # is ________________.

____ My child will bring a packed lunch from home.

